
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
June 28, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Back to School CelebrationBack to School CelebrationBack to School CelebrationBack to School Celebration    

This school year the CBC will be giving out school 

supplies, backpacks, and new or gently used clothing 

items. They will also accept financial donations made out 

to the Chilhowee Baptist Center. Simply choose from the 

following list: 

Clothing items for grades K-12th (underwear, socks, 

shorts, shirts, etc.) 

Backpacks (without wheels) 

Crayons (24 count) 

Markers 

Colored Pencils 

Pre-Sharpened Pencils 

Washable Markers 

Glue Sticks 

Scissors (Blunt -Tip) 

Rulers 

Package of Erasers 

Preschool Tablets 

Pocket Folders w/t brads 

3 Ring Binders (1 or 2 inch) 

*Copies of the complete list are on the table by the SS 

office. 

Make sure to mark through the bar codes. Place items on 

the table next to the SS office. Please have items by 

Sunday, July 16th. Thank you-WMU 

 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, July 2nd    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens 

2nd Service Stanley Janeway 
 

 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    



 
Thank You VolunteersThank You VolunteersThank You VolunteersThank You Volunteers    

We want to say a big “Thank You” to all the volunteers 

for making this year’s VBS possible. Your hard work 

meant the world to all the children who attended, and we 

greatly appreciate all of you.  

This service that you perform is not only supplying the 

needs of God’s people but is also overflowing in many 

expressions of thanks to God. 2 Corinthians 9:12 

 

JusJusJusJust A t A t A t A ReminderReminderReminderReminder    
The church office will be closed Tuesday, July 4th for 

Independence Day.  

 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    

To a very special church family, 

Thank you for the cards, calls, food, and prayers during 

these difficult times. We are so blessed to have a caring 

and loving god filled church family.  

-Family of Raymond Wade 

 

Baptist Center 
WMU will be collecting baby diapers and wipes for the 

Baptist Center. Sizes that are most needed are sizes 3-6. 

These items will be collected through this Sunday, July 

2nd.  

Place the items on the table next to the Sunday school 

office. We will deliver the items to the Baptist Center. 

Thank you! 

 

Offering Envelope Assistance 

Please help the church office keep your record of giving 

correct this year.  It is VERY important that you 

TOTALLY fill out your offering envelopes.  If you do not 

put the amount of your offering or where you want your 

money to specifically go, the church office cannot give 

you correct credit.  We thank you for your help in this. 

 

 

 
Library UPDATE 

The PGBC library is open, and we have some new bible 

studies that can be borrowed.  The bible studies consist of 

a book, DVD, and bible study guide.  All three items can 

be borrowed for four weeks.  If you want to keep it 

longer, please get in touch with us, and we can check it 

out for another four weeks.  Please do not write in the 

material so others can use it. 

We also have some great children's books and young 

adult books. 

The library is open on Sunday mornings from 8-8:30 AM 

and 10:15-10:45 AM and on Wednesdays from 6:00-6:30 

PM. 
 

PAVILION REPAVILION REPAVILION REPAVILION RESERVASERVASERVASERVATIONSTIONSTIONSTIONS    
Are you in need of a fun place to host a Sunday School 

party, a birthday party, or a family get-together?  The 

pavilion is an excellent outdoor venue.   

It is equipped with a covered patio, kitchen with stovetop, 

microwave, and refrigerator.   Bathroom facilities are 

available as well as extra tables and chairs if needed. If 

you would like to reserve the pavilion, please contact the 

church office at (865) 977-1526.  You will need to stop by 

the office prior to your event to pick up the keys for the 

bathroom and kitchen.   
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is Worshipping 

God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching people, building 

relationships with Christ, meeting needs and sharing 

Christian joy. 

 


